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Hello Channa

So today morning this guy Roger came to the room when I was with my
mom and asked to surrender my phone to him and that I cannot bring any
cameras or take photos or videos of my mom.

I politely declined his request and said I cannot hand over my phone
with sensitive personal information to him. I also advised I intended
to continue to take photos and videos to document her (lack of) care
and for her memories.

He threatened I will not be there long and went away. That is when I
reported this incident to you in the email earlier today.

About 30 minutes later two Seattle PD officers came into the room and
asked me to leave premises. They told me I was trespassed and would be
arrested if I visited my mother.

I asked for the reason and this POS Roger said that he saw me cuddling
with my mother. I have been hugging and cuddling my mother for the
last 38 years since the day I came into this planet as a baby. She
cannot live a day without my hugs and kisses and neither can I.

That this POS used a hug from a son to his mom as an excuse to hide
the abuse going on and to prevent me from documenting it and sending
to you CANNOT be tolerated.  Documenting the neglect she is suffering
at Paramount and sending you a picture is not a crime for which I can
be separated from my mom or trespasssed from visiting her. My hugs and
kisses are her life breath and she needs my love to get through each
day.

Greg, this is the straw that breaks the camel's back. please proceed
to file the lawsuit against  DSHS and Paramount. My innocent family
have been dragged through mud enough and it is now time for payback.

CHANNA: My mother is EAGERLY awaiting my return. KINDLY make sure I am
able to return to her today evening. Thank you.


